
Minutes for the May 28, 2013 Grant Committee meeting 

The meeting was called to order at 7:25 p.m.   Present were Linda Kellogg, Darla Rippee, Wanda 

Freeman, Tom York, Doris French and George Whittington 

 

A motion to accept the agenda was made by Linda and seconded by Doris.  Motion passed. 

 

A motion was made to accept the April minutes was made by Tom and seconded by Linda.  Motion 

passed. 

 

There has been no response to the letters we sent out in April about the air bottles.  We went over the 

application form and will have it ready to submit for the grant from Firehouse Subs soon.  We will be 

asking for $14,920 to replace the SCBA bottles and material reimbursement costs.  Doris will get the 

application ready and mail it. 

 

On the hall, we haven’t heard back from Mr. Stamas yet and Mr. Camp said we should go through Rural 

Development.  We discussed it.  If we can’t get grant money, we don’t want to submit there.  Darla will 

call them.  We can request money from the local foundations and federal grants.  George will get us 

registered on sam.gov.  We will have a workshop to look for other grant sources at Wanda’s house on 

6/3 at 10 a.m.   

 

Tom showed us the drawings of the future hall.  We discussed some changes that could be made to the 

interior set up. 

 

The next meeting will be June 25, 2013. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Linda and seconded by Tom.  Motion passed. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 

 


